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We are very excited to announce that we have finally finished the 65® Anniversary LCMP Book. It
is a beautifully bound book with a very nice recap of the history of our club since 1957, written by
Gordon Turnbull. The book is full of photos depicting the club throughout the decades. Photos are
arranged 1n sections: Parades, Fall rides, trail rides, Christmas parties, Posse families, Horse
Shows, Clinics and a special dedication to Ruby, Allen and Roy.

Members at the last meeting were very excited to leaf through it and eager to purchase a copy for
their family. Kim wants to thank the committee and the proof readers: Gordon, Allen, Pearl,
Betsy, Jenny Becker, Debi Neuman and Ghislaine. We all need to thank Kim Moon for all of the
hours and hours spent on putting the book together and for being the driving force to finish it for
our 65" Anniversary. There are plans on having a couple copies in displays at a library and a local
Museum.

We are planning on putting in an order for anyone interested in purchasing a book. We will get a
volume discount when we order all the books at the same time. Anyone is welcome to purchase
the book. If you know people no longer in the club that maybe interested let them know about it.
The book is $65.00

Please send in the form with a check so we can order it soon.

Name Number of Books ordered

Check enclosed $

Forms are due in by May 15th

Please send this form and the check to the treasurer:
Ghislaine de Koning 13150 W Townline Rd Waukegan IL 60087

CHECK SHOULD BE MADE OUT TO LAKE COUNTY MOUNTED POSSE




